CALL TO ORDER:

BOARD
MEMBERS
PRESENT:

STAFF PRESENT:

MEMBERS ABSENT:

PROGRAM:

ADJOURN:

Virginia Board of Psychology
“Conversation Hour”
Minutes
April 26, 2013

Edward Peck, Ph.D., Chair, called the meeting to order at 4:15
p.m. on April 26, 2012 at the Richmond Omni, as part of the
Virginia Association of Clinical Psychologists (VACP) spring
meeting.

William Hathaway, Ph.D.
Edward Peck, Ph.D.
Virginia Van de Water, Ed.D.

Catherine Chappell, Executive Director

Ali Ahmad

Jeffrey Clark, Ph.D.

Giordana de Altin Popiolek, Psy.D.
Krishna Leyva

Thomas Ryan, Ph.D.

Michael Stutts, Ph.D.

Board members in attendance at the Spring VACP meeting
offered a “Conversation with the Board” and provided updates on
regulatory and licensing activities.

The meeting adjourned at 5:15 p.m.

Edward Peck, Ph.D.

Catherine Chappell, Executive Director



